Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Head of School Mr L Fellows

Executive Leader Ms. R Kholi

Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: **01902 921159** Fax: **01902 558543**

RE: Festival of Light Celebrations

Wednesday 23rd October Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to share that Perry Hall will be celebrating our 'Festival of Light' on Tuesday 5th November! This special day will allow us to come together to honour two significant occasions – Diwali (the Festival of Lights) and Bonfire Night.

To make this celebration even more vibrant, we kindly invite all children to come to school dressed in bright colours or traditional cultural clothing. It will be a wonderful sight to see everyone participating in the festivities! There will be a voluntary donation of £1 for participating in this non-uniform day, which will go towards fundraising for our school and various events throughout the year.

As part of this day, our school kitchen is creating a special Bonfire Day menu as follows:



Encouraging our children to embrace and learn about different cultures is an important aspect of their education, and events like this help foster a sense of community and appreciation for the diverse backgrounds within our school. We believe that this celebration will not only be fun but will also enrich our children's understanding and respect for different traditions.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this special day together! Warm regards,

Mr L Fellows Headteacher













